
Minutes from Historical Commission Meeting April 23, 2008 

 

Members present: Paula Coyne, Art DeLeo, Lee Schlingmann, Sue                

Monaghan 

 

Guests: Buddy Rhodes 

 

Minutes from March approved. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Historical Inventory – progress is continuing. Jane Dorchester has been a great 

help! 

 

Sammons Property – EB Walsh. Paula will contact Debra Rush about status of 

approvals. Concerns are still the landscaping to protect the graveyard and the 

historical property. 

 

Speakman Covered Bridge Project – Commission has been asked to find old maps 

or documents that indicate the township line. Penn DOT to have a meeting. 

 

Mortonville Bridge and the Scenic Byways project – EF Historic Commission 

members, Newlin Township and SAVE are scheduled to meet to discuss the 

Brandywine Valley Scenic By-Ways project. 

 

Lee will contact owner of a historic property currently under renovation for 

permission to photograph. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 

Paula Coyne and Supervisor Garth Monaghan are scheduled to speak at the 

Brandywine Valley Conservancy meeting on May 8 (6:30 PM at the Brandywine 

River Museum) on the Mortonville Bridge renovation project. 

 

Modena Town Walk – July 17.  John Graves is co-coordinating the event. Jane 

Dorchester is looking for guides, if you are interested please contact the Township 

Office. 

 

Handout of Buffer 100 (stream protection/buffering program) will be shared with 

the Planning Commission. 

 

 

The Historical Commission’s minutes are available on the township website and 

copies will be at the monthly Supervisor’s Meeting. 

 

Meeting adjourned 7:45. 

 

Submitted by Sue Monaghan 

 



 

 


